
 

3750 Gravenstein Highway North  phone 707-823-8400 
Sebastopol, California 95472  fax 707-823-7251 

 
 

Notice of Board Member Vacancy 

 
The Graton Fire Protection District has an opening on its Board of Directors and 

invites all interested individuals to apply to fill the vacancy. 

 

The District Board of Directors will fill the vacancy by appointing a candidate. The 

position to be filled will last until December 2024. The position will go to election in 

November 2024 for another four-year term. The appointed candidate can choose to run 

for election in the November election. 

 

Applicants must be residents of the District and capable of attending monthly Board 

meetings. 

 

Applications are being accepted through May 3rd, 2024. Please submit your 

qualifications and why you are interested in joining the Board by email to 

bbullard@gratonfire.com or by mail to Graton Fire Protection District/Board 

Vacancy, PO Box A, Graton, 95444.  

 

The District’s next Board Meeting is April 9, 2024, at 7:00 p.m., and members of the 

public are invited to observe how a typical Board Meeting operates.  

 

If you have any questions, please call the District at 707-823-8400 or email Fire 

Chief Bill Bullard at bbullard@gratonfire.com.  

 

 
DATED: April 1, 2024 ____________________________________ 
                   Bill Bullard, Fire Chief 
 

 

mailto:bbullard@gratonfire.com
mailto:bbullard@gratonfire.com

